
 

 

WEEKLY REMINDER: 24TH FEBRUARY 

Our Christian value this term is Forgiveness 

 

 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

7th March  Schoolbeat 

12th March  Mock Trial Competition Owl Class  

11th April  End of term 4 

28th April  Term 5 begins 

19th May Cookery Day  

 

ATTENDANCE 

Congratulations to Owl who have won the attendance bear for the week commencing 25th 

February 2025.  Ernie will sit in Owl class this week. 

 

 

DAY  WHAT’S  ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

24th  

INSET DAY 

TUESDAY 

25th  

 
PE lesson in PM 

Children to wear school uniform and change into PE kit. 

 

 Individual music lessons 

 

Swimming Y2, Y3 & Y4  

Children to bring in their swimming costumes, towels and a Packed 

lunch. Swimming Hat and Goggles if you have them.  

 

Pets as Therapy 

WEDNESDAY 

26th  
 

Dance ASC  

THURSDAY 

27th  

 

FRIDAY 

28th  
PE lesson in AM 

Sports Breakfast 

Children to wear school uniform and change into PE kit. 

Sports ASC  



 

BIRTHDAYS 

Happy Birthday and congratulations to Bella Owl class, who will celebrate 

their birthday on 16th February and Mikayla in Owl class, who will 

celebrate their birthday on 21st February 

 

LETTERS SENT HOME OVER THE LAST WEEK  

Sent to YR – Y6- Science Project- Science Fair 

Sent to YR – Y6 – Reminder for no after school club activities this week 

Sent to YR – Y6 – Reminder for morning drop off  

Sent to Y1 – Y6 – After school club activity allocations  

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

World book day is taking place on 6th March 2025.  

This year we are planning a forest school day with nature related activities that are inspired by 

different books. We will update all parents and carers of the full information closer to the date.  

 

However, your child will bring home with them today, a world book day token. The book tokens 

are valid from 13th February 2025, this will give all the children plenty of time over the next 

few weeks to swap their book token for one of the £1 books available in the shops. If your child 

would like to bring the book, they have bought with their voucher, in on World Book Day, we are 

happy for them to do so.   

 

HOLIDAY FREE SCHOOL MEAL VOUCHER SCHEME  

For February 2025 half term, Gloucestershire County Council will provide families in receipt of 

Free School Meals, who sign up to this offer, with vouchers to assist with food costs during the 

school holidays. Families who sign up to the scheme or who are already registered will receive a 

total of £15 per eligible child. 

 

Voucher code emails will have been sent from week commencing 10 February. If parents have 

not received their vouchers by 17 February, we encourage them to submit a query via the 

Microsoft Form HERE. Families are to check their emails including junk/spam folders during this 

period, as sometimes the vouchers can go into those folders.  

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=VMeuX-NkFECbzOcvxzujEscrrjmmqQVGgV7evGDoK5RUMlZWNEpOWlNQT1VVUERYQUhRMVRJVVhBWiQlQCN0PWcu


EXTERNAL NOTICES 

 

  

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


